
SPORTS DAY - Thursday 12th July 2018 

Important Information for Parents  

 

 Children can come into school in sports kit/ those colour clothes or accessories. Topaz = Yellow;  Emerald = Green;  

Sapphire = Blue;  Ruby = Red.   

 Please ensure the children have a water bottle and a sun hat.  Please apply sun cream in the morning.   

 If parents are unable to attend or unable to bring a picnic for their child/children the kitchen will be serving hot 

dinners only which are to be eaten in the school hall.  

 All children under school age are the responsibility of their parents and must be supervised at all times.  Please 

ensure young children do not stray onto the race track during the races.   

Children in Years R, 1 and 2 

 Races for children in Year R, 1 and 2 start at 9.15am, followed by a picnic lunch at 12.00pm – where your children 

will be able to join you. Please do not begin lunch before this time, as Y6 have prepared lots of fun activities to take 

part in after the races. 

 Parents are to go directly to the field after drop off to find yourself a spot! Please bring your own chairs, rugs to 

sit on or gazebos to put up. Follow the signs for parent/spectator seating, the children will be sat on the opposite 

side of the track, cheering their house group along! 

 The children will remain in these areas until they are called for their race. They will then return to their house area 

after their race. After all of the infant races are complete, individual teachers will collect their class from each 

gazebo and lead them back to class. Parents can then collect their child from the normal classroom door and take 

them to the Y6 activities on the bottom of the field.  Any children without parents/carers are to go around the 

activity with a class teacher/TA or one of the year 6 leaders/ another willing parent. 

 There will be refreshments available run by the Governors/FOSPS, Year 3 will also be running their enterprise 

scheme selling refreshments during the morning.   

 Please use the waste bins provided or take your rubbish home and remember the school is a non-smoking site.   

 There will be portaloos available for visitors by the Year 5 classrooms.  Please do not use the children’s toilets. 

 The children will go back into class for afternoon lessons at 1.15pm when the bell rings and the gates will be open at 

that time for parents to leave.   Children are to be collected at 3.30pm as usual. 

 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 Parents are able to join the children for a picnic lunch on the field at 12.15pm.   

 The gate by the staff car park will be open from 12.15pm and parents are to go directly to the field.  Please bring 

your own chairs, rugs to sit on or gazebos to put up. 

 Please use the waste bins provided or take your rubbish home and remember the school is a no smoking site.   

 During the afternoon there will be refreshments available from FOSPS and governors.  

 At 1.30pm we expect children to register in class for afternoon school and the races will start shortly afterwards.   

 During the Sports Day children need to stay in their house groups and not go to their parents.  

 Children will return to class after the final address by Mr Paterson and be dismissed at 3.30pm. 

 There will be portaloos available for visitors by the Year 5 classrooms. Please do not use the children’s toilets, 

these are for children at the school.   

 

 


